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Dear Students,
Greetings from the Department of Software Engineering Department.
This is for your information that from now on no one day permission will be given for appearing in exams from the department office. All students are advised to collect Exam Clearance from the Accounts section before appearing in the final exam.
N. B.: Students who have not completed course registration yet will not be allowed to attend in the final examination.
Thank you very much.

